Disclaimer

Written by Administrator

The contents of the Ganley Foundation website, such as text, graphics, images, and other
material contained on the Ganley Foundation site (“Content”) are for informational purposes
only. The Content is not intended to be a substitute for professional medical advice, diagnosis,
or treatment. Never disregard professional medical advice or delay in seeking it because of
something you have read on the Ganley Foundation website. The Ganley Foundation does not
intend to provide specific medical advice on our website but rather help visitors better
understand depression as a mental health issue. The Ganley Foundation will not provide
specific medical advice and urges you to consult with a qualified medical health or health care
provider for diagnosis and for answers to your personal questions.

If you think you may have a medical emergency, call your doctor or 911 immediately.
Some of the Ganley Foundation’s web pages may link to those of other organizations. This

does not constitute an endorsement of their policies or products. Once you click on a link to
another site, you are subiject to its privacy policy and terms of use.




